
Report of Executive Director for June, 2020

 electronic updates to membership

 Job posting updates on MRPA web site

 Posting job advertisements in Memberzone/website

 Weekly regional zooms

 Florida webinar – Tactical Strategic Planning

 Karyn and Jen – statement regarding racism for board review

 June board meeting

 Lisa T about MRPA backyard camping program

 Nicole about MRPA gear wear

 NRPA leadership webinar social equality

 Zoom with directors 6/12

 Bob Barcelona zoom to review survey

 Emailed Joseph Fletcher, Recreation Director in Monmouth

 Compiled grant info and sent to members

 Bob Barcelona set up GRANT writing zoom

 Youth sports zoom call

 Tyler about youth sports ideas

 Updates to MRPA web site

 NRPA advocacy zoom

 Created golf registration
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